
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Wells town council 
Wells Community hospital,  

mill road, wells-next-the-sea, 

 Nr23 1rf 

Clerks’ report written for the meeting to be 

held december 2018 & prepared 26.10.2018 

 

1. The Town Council has been successful in obtaining a grant from the Sheringham Shoal 
Community Fund towards upgrading the Town’s street lighting. It is hoped the work will be 
completed as soon as possible.  
 

2. The Council has been informed by Norfolk County Council Highways that trees on the Polka 
Cemetery, adjacent the road, must be cut back to prevent them obstructing the highway. A local 
contractor has been engaged to complete the work as soon as possible. 
 
 

3. As requested at the last Town Council meeting, Katherine Kitson, Barclays Community 
Director for Norfolk and Suffolk, was invited to the next council meeting; unfortunately she is 
not able to attend. The invitation has been extended to the following meeting but no 
confirmation has been received. There has also been communication with Barclays ATM 
department. Barclays are prepared to fund and maintain an ATM in the town if suitable 
premises can be found at a peppercorn rent. 
 

4. The Town Sign has now been refurbished by the craftsman that originally made it. 
 

5. The council has previously agreed to maintain the defibrillator outside the Police Station. It is 
now in need of a new battery and electrodes, approximately £300. I have discussed this with the 
custodian, using funds he has raised, together with some money from the council, it will be 
cheaper to replace the defibrillator with a new one rather than buy the replacement parts. I have 
agreed this as it equates to saving for the council.  
 
 

 
 

 
    
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Greg Hewitt  
 

Town Clerk    01328 710564         clerk@wellstowncouncil.org.uk 


